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July 13, 1990

Mr. Clair H. Fancy, P.E., Chief : o ‘ {?9 Y
Bureau of Air Reguladon o o ’:)
State of Florida ' S ~
Department of Environmental Regulation

. Twin Towers Office Building
2600 Blair Stone Road , » . .
Tallahassee, Florida- 32399-2400 ' ' .

RE: Sanford Plant, Unit No. 4
Orimulsion Test Burn
PSD Permit Application

Dear Mr. Fancy:

As requested by Mr. Brian Beals of EPA in his letter to you of June 26, 1990, attached
please find a letter from our consultant, KBN Engineering & Applied Sciences, Inc.,
addressing the issue of "Good Engineering Practice Stack Height” (GEP). Please note
that, as suggested by Mr. Beals, Mr. Steve Marks of KBN discussed thls issue with Mr.
Lew Nagler. : .

Please call me at (407) 640-2022 if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Elsa A. Bishop

. Senior Environmental Coordmator
Florida Power & Light Company
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